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Advisory for e-Visa Applicants 
 

There have been instances of fraudulent e-Visa websites claiming to provide 
e-Visas or e-Tourist Visas to foreigners wishing to travel to India. Applicants are 
cautioned not to engage with these fake websites, which falsely claim to be 
genuine Government of India portals. Such websites are fraudulent and are 
designed to deceive applicants and take their money. The fraudulent website 
operators  may also misuse applicants’ personal data. 

e-Visa applicants are advised to visit only the official e-Visa website of the 
Government of India: https://indianvisaonline.gov.in 

For any clarification or queries regarding e-Visas, applicants may contact:  

e-Visa Helpdesk: (+91) 82780 87808;  

Email: indian-evisa@gov.in  

 

***** 
 

A list of some known fake websites is given below: 

 








